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Notice to Mariners 043.2018 Dated 02.07.2018

Witham Wharf - Lights

2 sets of 2 x vertical fixed red lights have been erected at the old Witham
Wharf site.

These lights have replaced the 2 x temporary posts and top marks which
previously marked the top the outer extremity of the cut off steel sheet piling.

Please refer to Notice to Mariners 031.18 for further information.

Harbour Master
Port of Boston Ltd



